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Understanding and supporting people with diversity is important in all respects and 
neurodiversity is no different. 
 
This report contains no recommendations for myself or the Chief Constable. 
 
The themes raised in the national recommendations are about multi-agency working, 
information sharing and analysis and training. These are common themes that will drive 
improvement across many areas of business and I welcome these. 
 
I note the findings of this report and will consider it in relation to my future scrutiny of Avon 
and Somerset Police. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
This response is published on the OPCC website https://www.avonandsomerset-
pcc.gov.uk/reports-publications/hmicfrs-reports/ 
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